
English: We will be developing our 
understanding and ability to write non-
chronological reports about Victorian schools. 
We will also developing our skills around diary 
writing and biographies. We will further 
develop our understanding of SPAG and ability to 

apply it in everyday writing tasks.  
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Maths: The children will be learning about 

ordering, adding and subtracting fractions as 
well as fractions and their decimal 
equivalents.  
Then, they will also learn about simple 
formulae and link this with algebraic 
problems.  
We will also cover statistics, shape and 
multiplication methods.   

Art & Design: We will focus on developing 
our observational drawing and printing 
skills linked with William Morris. The 
children will also learn a variety of stitches 
in order to make a traditional Victorian 
sampler.  

History: The historical focus during this topic will be 
the Victorians with an emphasis on learning about 
Queen Victoria and her life, Victorian schools, slums 
and crime and punishment.  

Computing: This term computing will 
focus on developing word processing 
and PowerPoint presentation skills 
which will be linked with our science 
and history work.  

Physical development: Gymnastics is 
the main focus of this topic but 
invasion games will be included too. In 
gymnastics, we will perfect and 
perform a range of balances which will 
be evaluated by the children. PE 
lessons will take place on a Friday for 
all Y6 pupils.  

Year 6 

Are you listening boy? What is 27 plus 45? Come on – faster now; we haven’t got all day! 
Find out about super-strict schools by travelling back in time to a Victorian classroom. 

Make sure you’re on your best behaviour though, as punishments were unquestionably 
terrible! 

Discover a time when great minds thought of new ideas and ingenious inventors created 

Homework: The children are 
expected to complete their 
homework every week. Homework 
is given out on a Thursday and is 
expected in by the following 
Tuesday at the latest. Children 
should read every day and have 
their reading diary signed at least 
once per week. Maths, English and 
spelling tasks will be given as 
homework.  

Music: In music, we will be improvising 
and composing music based on 
Victorian parlour songs using 
recorders. We will also be humming, 
singing along to popular Victorian 
tunes. 


